LAW LIBRARY
SCHOOL OF LAW

THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA N E ‘ ‘ S

Editor: Carol A. Watson

February 1994

E-MAIL FOR LAW STUDENTS!!

A world of resources is
now at your fingertips! All
interested law students can
sign up for electronic mail
accounts on the UGA
Mainframe. The form for
signing up for an account is
on the reverse side of this
newsletter. Please fill out this
form and return to the Law Library Circulation Desk
as soon as possible. Students may access e-mail
accounts using the computers in the word-processing
|~ or from home via modem. The Law Library staff
wai offer classes on using e-mail.  See the
announcement below for details.

The e-mail account, otherwise known as a
CONTAC account, will allow students to access a
variety of computing resources:

Students can communicate with other students
who have e-mail accounts, both within the Law School
and at other institutions around the world. Students
can access a wide variety of internet resources.

The online catalogs of many libraries such as
the Library of Congress, Columbia Law Library,
Harvard Law Library, and other libraries within the
state of Georgia are available.

Students can join discussion groups. These
discussion groups may be related to legal i1ssues such as
environmental law or family law. Students can also
join groups which discuss recreational topics such as
popular novels, music, etc.

Sign up for a CONTAC account. Attend the
classes offered by the library staff and find out what
Internet is all about!

INTRODUCTION TO THE INTERNET
CLASS SCHEDULE

Sign up for Intemet classes in the Word-
Processing Lab of the Law Library. Classes will be
held in the Lab. You must have an active CONTAC
account before you can attend these classes. It will
take approximately 7-10 days from the time you turn in
your form for your CONTAC account to be activated.
Please plan accordingly.

Tuesday, March 15 8:30 a.m.
10:30 a.m.
1:30 p.m.
3:30 p.m.

Wednesday, March 16 8:30 a.m.
10:30 a.m.
1:30 p.m.
3:30 p.m.

FEDERAL THIRD

We quietly slipped into
a new era with the release of
Federal Reporter, Third
Series. Interestingly enough
Federal Reporter, First Series
stopped at volume 300. West
Publishing stopped the First
Series at volume 300 because
the company thought it would
be easier to sell a small set of volumes.

Federal Reporter, Second Series began in 1925.
Indicative of the litigation explosion, F2d bound
volumes used to come out about once a month. They
are now released almost weekly. That means we'll be
seeing F.4th around the year 2021.




UGA CONTAC SYSTEM ID REQUEST FORM

UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA
UNIVERSITY COMPUTING & NETWORKING SERVICES
CLIENT SERVICES - COMPUTER SERVICES ANNEX - 542-3106

PRIMARY USER (last name first, print) USER ACCOUNT NUMBER (UAN)

- " (contact Your departmental
account manager for a UAN)

DEPARTMENT / ORGANIZATION | ADDRESS
TELEPHONE NUMBER

- . -

- gr— .-

ACCOUNT MANAGER SIGNATURE DATE ( mm;dd/yy )

/ /

TYPE OF REQUEST: __ ADD ___ DELETE

CONTACID: __ _

( up to R characters, letters andfor numbers (no special characters))
( usually your first initial and last name)

RACF OWNER

{ optional, usually feft blank)
Cif appropriate, account manager will assign)

mm R T R P R R N S P i ¥ TR I N G Ay " Py o iy F oo W

NOTE: Your password will start the same as the User Account Number you specificd at the top of this form.
The first time vou logon, you will be prompted for a new password.
The new password must contain 6 1o R alphanumeric characters.
You will be prompted 1o change you password every 90 davs,
You must scleet a new password eacl time, passwords cannot be reused.
You mav change vour password at any time by issuing the PASSWORD command. -

(UCNS: ENTERED BY: DATE: )



